Sweeney, Robert (LBB)

From: Hedley tery

Sent: 19 June 2024 13:50
To:
Subject: Edgware redevelopment

You don't often get email from_Learn why this is important

** Warning External Email **
We are very worried about the ballymore plans.
This would mean increasing the population by thousands!
There is no scope for any amenities in the plans. There would be need for new schools, medical
facilities at least.
The local population will lose its shopping centre which has proved very successful. Imagine the extra
pressure that Stanmore and Burnt oak will experience.
Most of all imagine the fire risk of the new bus garage for 300 electric buses under the new blocks. A
potential for a new Grenfell!
Back to the drawing board!!
Hedley Berry






